
I feel the TGA would be making a big mistake by selecting Option 3 or 4. The TGA 
is there to protect safety of medicines and treatment, not to restrict access to 
safe medicines. 
Homeoprophylaxis is considered by the TGA and drug companies around the 
world as low risk medicine, so there is no need to change that now. The WHO 
recognises Homeopathy as the most popular and widely used complementary 
medicine used worldwide. 
 
Homeopathy is a great complimentary treatment that has been proven to be 
effective in treating many ailments. 
 
I believe Australians have the basic right to choose treatments which best suit 
them and government agencies should not regulate to restrict their access to 
information about that treatment, especially when safety is not an issue, in the 
case of homeopathy. 
 
I oppose and say No to Option 3 and 4 of this proposal. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 




